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The Regulated Industries Commission wishes to advise members of the public that its
Port-of-Spain office will be relocated to

#37 WRIGHTSON ROAD, PORT-OF-SPAIN
(Ceramic Trinidad Limited Building)

Please note that we will be fully operational from

Monday 21st May, 2018

and all of our contact information remains the same.

The Commission apologises for any inconvenience that may occur as a result of this transition and

we look forward to your support as we continue to serve you at our new location.

CONTACT INFO:
Call: 625-5384,625-3655, 627-7820, 627-0821, 627-0503

FOLLOW US:

Fax: 624-2027
Email: ricoffice@ric.org.tt




